
Walk-In Hours 
Do you need to see a 

healthcare provider,  

but you don’t have an 

appointment? 

Starting Monday, April 1st, 

Student Health Services 

will add “Walk-In” hours 

from 8 am-9:30 am, 

Monday through Friday!  

Please keep in mind that students who 

use our new “Walk In” service may 

experience a wait time before being 

seen.  Also, we are unable to 

accommodate routine physicals and 

annual gynecological exams as “Walk-In” 

services. We appreciate your patience as 

we implement this new option for 

students! 
 

Student Health Services 
1007 S. Webb Center 
Norfolk, VA 23529 
(757) 683-3132  
 


